Perryfields Infant School

Travelling Bookg

Book Fair

To celebrate World Book Day, the Travelling Books
book fair will be arriving in school on

Wednesday 28th February 2018
until Tuesday 6th March 2018.

The book fair will be open each afternoon

afterschool in the school hall or the computer room.
All parents, carers and children are welcome.

Please come and have a look around.

There are many discounted books to purchase and all
proceeds go towards new books for the school.
Don’t forget your £1 book token

to receive £1 off any book costing £2.99 or more.
Hope to see you there!
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Ways to pay

e Save £££s with Book Fair Gift Vouchers!

Book Fair Gift Vouchers are a simple, secure way to pay for your child’s
books from the book fair and great value too! You will save 20% when you
buy online meaning a £12 voucher costs only £10, a £6 voucher costs only

£5 and so on.

Perryfields will earn Rewards for free books on the full value of the voucher,
rather than the discount price.

Once a purchase has been made, you will receive the voucher in an
email which can be printed and given as payment at the book fair — much
safer to carry than cash! Vouchers can be purchased up until the last day of
our Book Fair on Tuesday 6th March.

e Pay by Card via your phone at the fair

By calling 03300885756 at the fair and giving your card details and the
school ID number 15700396, you can pay for your books, simply and easily.

e By Cheque
At the fair and made payable to Perryfields Infant School.

e By Cash
Correct change would be most appreciated

e Don't forget to include your £1 book voucher off of your total.

e For more information, visit: www.travellingbooks.co.uk or call
customer services on 0800 731 5758.




